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Finding Nemo Screening at Selwyn Aquatic Centre

Selwyn'’s first ever Dive in Movie will be held at the Selwyn Aquatic Centre on Friday 25
July.

Finding Nemo will play at the Aquatic Centre on a giant 20metre by 20 metre screen.

The screening has been organised by the Selwyn Youth Council, with support from the
Canterbury Community Trust, Selwyn District Council and the Selwyn Aquatic Centre.

Selwyn Youth Council member George Steele says the Youth Council is planning to host
events for families and young people more regularly in the future and the Dive in Movie will
be a great event for people of all ages to enjoy.

“We selected Finding Nemo as it has an aquatic theme but it's also a really popular movie
with both kids and adults.”

Selwyn Aguatic Centre Manager Kathy Moore says the centre is excited about hosting the
Dive in Movie and is expecting it will draw a good audience.

The screening will take place on Friday 25 July at 6.45pm. Normal pool entry prices apply
and there is no extra charge for the movie.
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